
These documents for the November 7, 

2024 Hearing are too large to upload to 

our site with our current parameters. 

 

Please reach out to Michelle La Barge- 

Burke at 802-477-1466 or at 

permitadmin@barrecity.org for electronic 

copies via email.  

Please note:  it may take several emails to get all of the 

materials to you, due to size and your personal email 

parameters. If there is something specific you are 

looking for please let us know so we can send you those 

items . 

 

If you would like copies to pick up, please 

call ahead so we can have them ready for 

you upon arrival. 
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